

December 10, 2005

Mr. Ed Hogan
Director of Administrative Services
Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church General Synod
1 Cleveland Street, Suite 110
Greenville, SC 29601-3646

Dear Mr. Hogan,

This letter serves as a confirmation of our phone conversations from last week. Late Friday afternoon, we received our new EIN number from the IRS. This should take care of any confusion due to our failure to promptly get a new number upon our congregation's departure from the ARP.

We regret this administrative oversight, and appreciate your kind spirit in our attempt to rectify this. Please let us know if any complications occur due to this transfer to a new number, so that we might work together to get it straightened out quickly.

Your brothers in Christ,

The Session of Saint Peter Presbyterian Church